
 

 

BBPS/GAR/PC/591/2022-23              28th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As per the MP Government Circular Number F3-3/2022/1/4 dated 27.3.23, it will be a holiday on 

3 April 2023 on the occasion of Mahavir Jayanti, therefore now the new session will begin from 4 

April 2023 instead of 3 April 2023. 

 

 

 

Regards 

 

Team BBPS Gadarwara 

 

 

 


